
We would like to take this opportunity to give our heartfelt thanks to all that reached 
out to us in this sudden and devastating loss of our loved one, 

John (Ike) Eisenhauer, III. To our family, friends, co-workers, the Berwick Area 
School District, and Berwick Area Board of Education, your kindness will be forever 
in our hearts. Whether you sent food, flowers, kind words of love and support or just 

kept us in your thoughts and prayers, we will be forever grateful. Also, we want to 
give a special thanks to the Morris Family Restaurant in Berwick (Jamie) for their 

most appreciated and unexpected act of generosity and kindness to our family.
 It will never be forgotten. You truly are good people. We ask everyone to continue 

to keep us in your prayers as we learn how to go forward without him.
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